Buncombe County Legal Services

Michael C. Frue
Senior Staff Attorney
Curtis W. Euler
Staff Attorney

July 23, 2015

Sabrina Warren
5 Odd Bits Lane
Asheville, NC 28806

Re: Request for Refund of Overpayment of Tax
G.S. §105-228.37

Dear Ms. Warren:

A hearing has been scheduled in the matter of your request for refund of overpayment of tax. The
hearing will be conducted during the regular meeting of the Buncombe County Board of Commissioners
on Tuesday, August 4, 2015 beginning at 4:30 p.m. in the Commissioners' Chambers, Room 326, County
Administration Building, located at 200 College Street in Asheville, North Carolina.

As we discussed, the hearing will be held to consider whether to authorize a refund of overpayment of
excise taxes in the amount of $800.00.

If there are any questions or concerns please let me know.
Thank you.
Michael C. Frue

cc: Clerk to the Board
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